
February 26, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: HB 1255 – Please Oppose 
 
 
 
Dear Congress Men and Women, 

Please vote in opposition to HB 1255.  

Prairie Public has been a part of my entire life, from when I watched its educational 
programming as a child, as well as when I watched it with my child. It levels the playing 
field for our children so they can all enter our educational system, ready and willing to 
learn; it is also a valuable resource for public schools, providing free educational content to 
schools, giving them more bang for their buck. 

As I’ve gotten older, I appreciate the historical and cultural documentaries that tell me 
more about our region. It helps me better understand my world. 

Prairie Public is a valuable resource for our state. Please vote to oppose HB 1255. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Bjerke 


